Letter of Intent for the Demoﬁti@n of 105 Merrill Crest Drive

The congregation of Mount Olive Lutheran Church (MOLC) of 110 Whitney Way
would like to indicate their intent to take down the house/structure on their
property, currently listed with the address of 105 Merrill Crest Drive. This
structure is currently uninhabitable due to years of dormancy and lack of upkeep.
MOLC currently has no use for this structure and does not have any plans for its
use in the future. This structure is currently an eyesore for the neighborhood and
attraction for rodents. MOLC would like to accomplish the demolition of the
structure utilizing a controlled burn by the Madison Fire Department (MFD). In the
way, the community could benefit by providing a training site for MFD recruits,
This burn would hopefully take place later this year. The MFD has already seen
and approved the structure for a potential burn. In addition, MOLC has contacted
Habitat for Humanity to collect anything they can use from the structure before the
demolition. Habitat of Humanity has inspected the structure and has indicated there
are some useful items to salvage, including siding. Once the demolition is
completed, MOLC plans to immediately fill the area with dirt and then plans to
landscape the area for a beautiful green space.

Submitted on behalf of the congregation of Mount Olive Lutheran Church,
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Curt Casanova, Director of the Board of Property



